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Freeman students honored with induction into Beta Gamma Sigma
included, from left to right, Krystina Heitman, Hector Che Cortes, Connor
Comeaux, Justen Downing, Patrick Fine and Kalsey Belle.

The Tulane chapter of Beta Gamma Sigma, the international honor society
recognizing academic excellence in the study of business, welcomed its newest
members at a ceremony in the Goldring/Woldenberg Business Complex on Nov. 15.
The recognition ceremony featured Dean Paulo Goes, who celebrated the
achievements of these outstanding students, and the induction ritual, led by chapter
president John Silbernagel. A reception followed the ceremony. The inductees, and
their programs of study, are:

Kalsey Belle (MBA)
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Andrew Belnap (MBA)
 
Hector Che Cortes (MME)
 
Connor Comeaux (MBA)
 
McKenzie Cummins (PMBA)
 
Justen Downing (MBA)
 
Patrick Fine (PMBA)
 
Zhihao He (MFIN)
 
Krystina Heitman (PMBA)
 
Zhaofeng Liu (MANA)
 
Andrew Marymont (MBA)
 
Gracie Payne (MACCT)
 
T J Stranova (PMBA)
 
Steven Voorhies (MFIN)
 
Bingzhao Yao (MFIN)
 
Shiyu Zhou (MFIN)
 
Jianquan Zhu (MFIN)
 
Yue Zu (MACCT)

Beta Gamma Sigma is recognized by the educational and corporate communities as
the highest recognition a business student can receive in a program accredited by
AACSB International—The Association to Advance Collegiate Schools of Business.
Tulane’s chapter was established in 1924.



Interested in advancing your education and/or career? Learn more about Freeman’s
wide range of graduate and undergraduate programs. Find the right program for
you.
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